

## CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

## **Local PLan Consultation**

1 message

Julie Frith 14 January 2023 at 18:03

To: "consultations@canterbury.gov.uk" <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Re: CANTERBURY AREA DRAFT LOCAL PLAN 2020-2045 Policy C6 Land at Merton Park Dear Policy and Strategy Team,

As a Canterbury resident I wish to express my opposition to the proposed Merton Park development.

Further loss of green space (and wildlife) in Canterbury is a huge concern- the negative impact that this will have on people's mental health cannot be over stressed.

There will be a considerable increase in traffic, leading to yet further air and noise pollution.

Please consider the welfare of Canterbury residents,

Regards,

Julie Frith.

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android